METROPOLITAN DADE COUNTY, FLORIDA METRO-DADE POLICE DEPARTMENT
9105 N.W. 25 STREET

MIAMI, FLORIDA 33172
METRO-DADE

May 22, 1992

Mr. A. Baron
93¢ Venner Road
Sydenham
TLondon SE26 5HU
ENGLAND

Dear Mr. Baron:

Thank you for your recent letter in which you
asked if the Metro-Dade Police Department had
ever used a psychic in a criminal investigation.

Like you, I have heard that persons reputed to
possess psychic powers have made significant
contributions to solving certain criminal cases.
To my knowledge, however, no psychic has ever
been used in a Metro-Dade Police investigation.

If we may be of further assistance, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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